

THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO

IN REPLYING PLEASE GIVE OUR REF. NO. 079911

August 11, 2008

San Diego County Law Enforcement Foundation C/O Gary Stephens, President Chairman Grant Committee Post Office Box 81087 San Diego, CA 92138-1087

Dear Mr. Stephens and SDCLEF Members:

Once again I express my gratitude on behalf of the San Diego Police Department for your generous grants of \$4,893.90 for Police Bicycle Emergency Lights and Sirens, and \$2,068.80 for Motorola Headsets.

The equipment purchased with these funds will greatly increase the safety of our Police Officers as they perform their duties, and will be important tools in preventing and investigating crimes. These resources will have a positive impact on the safety and security of all San Diegans.

The proactive support of citizens and groups such as the San Diego County Law Enforcement Foundation is an inspiration to our law enforcement community. I know that I speak for all of our personnel when I say that your concern and advocacy help to make law enforcement the rewarding profession that it is.

Thank you once again for selecting us to receive these vital resources.

Sincerely,

William M. Lansdowne

Chief of Police

WML:DJW

